There are lots of changes to benefits
in 2017
including changes to Child Tax Credits

Pop along to see if you will be
affected and see how we can help

Tuesday 28th March 2017
Between 09.30am - 12.00pm

New Volunteer House
16 East Fergus Place, Kirkcaldy, KY11XT

Contact Fife Gingerbread on 01333 303124 to find out more.

If you need support with childcare or travel vouchers in order
to attend please phone us to discuss this.




